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          St. Mary’s Primary School

                   10 Whites Rd, Cabragh, Dungannon, Co. Tyrone BT70 3AN

 ( 028 87767356  Email: smccreesh642@c2kni.net
www.stmaryscabragh.com

04/04/2020

Dear Parent
I hope you are all well and are coping with the very difficult position that we find ourselves in presently. The school staff all send their best wishes to the children and we hope that they are managing to be safe and well even though I’m sure they are missing their friends.

I write to you to let you know that today is my final day as Principal in St. Mary’s Cabragh. Mrs Louise Quinn will become the Acting Principal of the school from tomorrow on. Mrs Quinn is a wonderful teacher who has been a great asset to St. Mary’s for many years and I am delighted to be handing over to someone who will have the best interests of the children and the whole school community at heart. I hope that you will give Mrs Quinn the support that I have enjoyed over the last number of years.

Should you wish to contact the school please contact Mrs Quinn on lquinn460@c2kni.net. 

Leaving St. Mary’s was never going to be easy, but the current situation has meant that I have not had the opportunity to say a proper goodbye to the children and parents.  This is very regrettable for me personally as I have enjoyed great relationships with the wonderful children, parents and the community of Killeeshil. I want to offer my sincere gratitude for your kindness and support for the school and the manner in which the whole school community always placed St. Mary’s and the education of the children as their first priority. 
I wish to thank Fr. Hannigan and the School Governors, our Parent Support Group and everyone who has helped the school in any way during my time as Principal.

I want to wish Mrs Quinn and her wonderful staff the very best for the future and thank them for the great support they have been to me and for the brilliant work they do with the children every day.

I regret that I can’t thank you all in person at the minute but hopefully it won’t be long until normal life returns and everyone will come through safe and well.
Yours Sincerely 

Seamus McCreesh
